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The effects of Hurricane Beryl have affected our community in many ways, but our water
remains safe for consumption. Brazosport Water Authority has been aware of the taste, color,
and odor issues that are affecting Member Cities and Customers. This is due to the wind,
rainfall, and debris from Hurricane Beryl. None of these issues have impacted the safety of our
water. Testing has been performed by Brazoria County Health Department Water Lab, as well as
Brazosport Water Authority’s treatment plant. Though the Raw Water sources have not returned
to normal, BWA operation’s staff has worked diligently on treating and returning the water to
our usual finished product. On July 19, 2024, the color issues have been resolved at the
Brazosport Water Authority’s Treatment Plant, and by Monday the 2274, the taste and odor were
back to normal. Staff from several Member Cities confirmed water being received from BWA has
returned to normal conditions. The Member Cities are in the process of flushing out their
distribution system to remove any remaining color, taste, or odor. BWA wishes to express our
thanks and appreciation to the Cities Administrative and Public Works Departments for their
assistance throughout this event. We apologize for any inconvenience. As always, the safety of
the public is our main concern, and we will continue to update as changes occur.
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